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BRAC James P Grant School of Public Health (JPGSPH), BRAC University in collaboration 

with the City University of New York (CUNY) Graduate School of Public Health and Health 

Policy will offer a certificate program in Population Health Informatics in Bangladesh in 

2022. This executive program aims to create a skilled workforce essential to solve many 

complex public health challenges of the 21st century. The project is supported by the Open 

Society University Network (OSUN). 

 

Recognizing everyone’s interest and commitment in population health informatics, human-

centred technological interventions, and innovations, BRAC JPGSPH hosted a seminar titled 

"Towards a Regional Population Health Informatics Hub in Bangladesh" on 17 May 2022. 

 

The seminar was facilitated by three professors from the CUNY Graduate School of Public 

Health & Health Policy. They are Prof. Ayman El-Mohandes (Dean, CUNY Graduate School of 

Public Health & Health Policy), Prof Ashish Joshi (Senior Associate Dean of Academic and 

Student Affairs, and Professor of Epidemiology and Biostatistics), and Assoc Prof Jose F 

Florez-Arango. 


